
 

   

Town of Provincetown 

Policy Statement    
2019-02-25 
The purchase of single use plastic bottles under 
one gallon by the Town of Provincetown 

 

Purpose: 

It shall be the policy of the Provincetown Select Board that the Town of 

Provincetown does not purchase single use plastic bottles under one gallon. This 

policy excludes all town departments when engaged in public safety operations.    

 

  

Adopted:  February 25, 2019 

In favor: Andrews, Anthony, Golden, King and Venden 

Opposed:  
 

Select Board 
Provincetown Town Hall 
260 Commercial Street 
Provincetown, MA 02657 
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